William Barnes 1 Spruce Street Ledyard, CT 06339

70251132 27 AH **ID: 27**

TERRITO CON DECORN

March 26, 2025

Fred Allyn III Mayor, Town of Ledyard, CT 741 Colonel Ledyard Highway Ledyard, CT 06339

Dear Mayor Allyn,

To understand the preferences of the residents of Ledyard regarding the annual budget, I request the inclusion of the following questions as part of the upcoming referendum:

- 1) If you voted "NO" on the budget, do you think the Board of Education budget is:

 Too High or Too Low
- 2) If you voted "NO" on the budget, do you think the General Government budget is: Too High or Too Low

The responses to these questions will assist the Town Council in determining appropriate modifications if the proposed budget is not approved. Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Respectfully,

William Barnes

Councilor, Town of Ledyard, CT